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Claire Griffiths

From: planning_admin@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk
Sent: 10 August 2020 14:11
To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2020/0371/SCP

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

New comments have been received for application R/2020/0371/SCP at site address: SOUTH BANK WHARF 
 
from Engineers (Local Lead Flood Authority)  Lyndsey.Hall@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
 
 
Comment type: 
No Objection 
 
Comments: 
The LLFA would offer no additional comments, the contents of the scoping report in relation to flood risk shall be 
provided with any planning application. 
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Mr D Pedlow 
 


